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TO: Dr. Casey Nye, Superintendent
FROM: Dr. Jack E. Stoskopf, Jr., Interim Assistant Superintendent of Operations
DATE: June 19, 2024
RE: Insurance Renewal - Information Only

Below is a premium summary of our non-medical related insurance coverages for the 2024-2025 
school year.  It reflects a $72,390 overall increase (12.4%).  As you can see, some rates 
increased, some decreased, and some stayed the same.  Personal as well as commercial property 
insurances continue to increase as well as the deductible – especially related to roof replacements 
for wind and hail.  Additionally, the school forest property can no longer be included with our 
other facilities due to its remote location, so specialty insurance needs to be provided for that 
property.  

Liability coverage increased somewhat, as well as the deductible amounts.  Work comp dropped 
due to our reduced mod which is positive.

Due to an increase of cyber-attacks, a review and discussion took place regarding our Cyber 
Security Liability coverage. With all the cyber-attacks, this review threw up a red flag for one 
portion of our cyber coverage areas.  It fell under the category of cyber extortion.  Our coverage 
is only at $25,000 and needs to be significantly increased.  

We are working on a final coverage and premium amount for adequate cyber coverage and the 
estimate will be in the range of an $8,000 premium.  We are also completing a review of the new 
coverages of all the facilities at the school forest and believe a reduced premium there will be 
adequate to cover the increase cost in cyber extortion coverage.

The increase for all insurances combined is 12.4%.  Administration has approved the insurance 
renewal with EMC as coverages begin July 1, 2024, (apart from finalized numbers for cyber 
coverage and the school forest). The numbers below will be included in the 2024-2025 budget.  
A copy of the entire proposal including coverage limits and the various deductible amounts are 
attached.
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